DRAFT RELEASE

Date: June 26, 2023

Contact:
Utilities Environmental Engineering Supervisor Bryant Green
bryant.green@hillsboroughnc.gov or 919-296-9630


Town Seeks Bids for Sewer Rehabilitation and Replacement

HILLSBOROUGH — The Town of Hillsborough is seeking formal sealed bids for a sewer rehabilitation and replacement project.

Bids are due by 3 p.m. Aug. 8, when they will be publicly opened and read at the Town Hall Annex Board Meeting Room, 105 E. Corbin St.

Work will involve a base bid and two alternative bids. The base bid work will include:
· Cleaning, removing obstructions, and rehabilitating approximately 4,300 linear feet of existing 8-inch sewer pipes using cured-in-place pipe.
· Making point repairs of pipe.
· Replacing laterals at the right of way and laterals along pipes for cured-in-place pipe treatment up to the right of way, approximately 1,500 linear feet.
· Performing pre- and post-construction televising of rehabilitated, replaced, and repaired piping, about 5,800 linear feet.

The project will be paid for with American Rescue Plan funds.

A pre-bid conference will be at 10 a.m. July 11 at the Town Hall Annex Board Meeting Room, with a site visit to follow if desired. Attendance is encouraged. Bid questions are due by 2 p.m. July 19. See the attached advertisement for additional information and submission details.

Related documents
· Advertisement for Bids
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